
  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Wednesday 11th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
One area where your continuous support is invaluable is in fostering a love for reading. We firmly believe 
that reading is the cornerstone of a child's education. Regular and routine practise is needed to develop the 
fluency and understanding that all children need for school and in life. Please hear your child read and read 
with them whenever you can, encouraging your child to make reading a part of the daily routine, for 
example before bedtime.  
 
We also need parents to ensure that children are bringing their reading books in daily. Habits start early 
and we want our children to develop good habits. Sending their reading books back daily instils a sense of 
responsibility as children learn to care for and manage their educational resources. It helps us to track their 
reading over time and supports their ongoing progress. 
 
If you have any questions about reading, please see your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Z Thewlis 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


